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 Nominating, Membership & Bylaws 
The work in LMGC nominations, membership and bylaws committee was productive this 
year.  LMGC was delighted to invite 5 new members to our club: Teri Broderick, Ashley 
Simpson, Judy Wright, Tracy Tomlinson and Jana Simmons.  
We will have a luncheon with the new members and their sponsors in the fall to go through all 
of the information in the LMGC yearbook and both the LMGC and GCA websites. 
 LMGC wants prospective members to learn about our club in advance of membership so they 
will be aware of the wonderful opportunities the club presents.  When a new member is 
nominated, we’d like them to attend a member meeting, visit LMGC’s civic project, the Depot 
Garden, and have an awareness of LMGC’s history and presence in the community.  New 
members will attend a new member lunch in the autumn learn more about LMGC and the GCA. 
 A new excel file containing LMGC members and their board positions with dates of service was 
created to better track past member service and opportunities for the future.  
 Respectfully submitted, 
Kate Bryant 
 
 
 


